
University of Lethbridge and University of Calgary 

Call For Papers 
Deadline for Submissions:   
April 4, 2014 

The Religious Studies departments at the University of  
Lethbridge and University of Calgary have partnered up to 
present the 12th Annual Research in Religious Studies 
Conference on May 8 - 9, 2014.  This is held in association 
with the 2014 regional meeting of the AAR & SBL (May 9 -
11) taking place on the University of Calgary campus. 
 
The Research in Religious Studies conference provides  
undergraduate and Masters level students with the  
opportunity to present papers on the history, belief,  
practices, cultural contexts, and artistic or literary  
expressions of any religious traditions.  Proposals for  
papers from any discipline within the academic fields of 
the humanities and social science are welcome. 
 
Students are encouraged to attend both the AAR/SBL and 
Research in Religious Studies conference.  PhD students 
can submit presentations to the AAR/SBL conference at 
http://pnw-aarsbl.org/. 
  
Papers will be selected on the basis of abstracts submitted 
online at:  http://www.uleth.ca/artsci/religious-
studies/rels-conference-call-papers-form.  Note:  language 
of our conference is English. 

Conference Contact Info: 
 
rsresearch.conf@uleth.ca 
 
Prof. James Linville 
403-329-2573 (james.linville@uleth.ca) 
 
Bev Garnett, Admin Assistant 
(bev.garnett@uleth.ca) 

Research in Religious Studies Conference 
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